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Date: July 30, 2019 

Re: Research Approval 

Principal investigator: Prof. Ahmed Shorrab 
 

 

 
 
 
Dear Prof. Shorrab, 

 
The Ethics and Research committee of the University Hospital Sharjah is pleased to inform you that 
research proposal titled: 
 

“A strategy for a more successful videolaryngoscopic intubation”  has been approved. 
 
Please make sure to provide the committee with six monthly updates about the progress of the 
research. If any changes in the methodology deem necessary, please inform the research and ethics 
committee before implementing the change. 
 
 
The committee wishes you all the best. 
 

 
 
 
 
Dr. Adnane Guella 
Chairperson - Hospital Ethics and Research Committee 

University Hospital Sharjah, United Arab Emirates 
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